
1.                     Mid-State Choir Auditions Workshop  

a.     Lipscomb University  

b.    September 18, 2010 

c.     9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

d.    $10.00 Registration includes pizza lunch and drink 

e.    $5.00 Registration at the door with no lunch provided 

f.       Freshman Honors, Mid-State Men, Mid-State Women and Mid-State SATB 
pieces will be rehearsed. 

g.    Contact Dr. Gary Wilson at gary.wilson@lipscomb.edu to register or for more 
information 

2.      Tennessee Tech is Hosting the 2nd Annual Festival of Voices on Friday, 
September 17th.  They are looking for one more choir to join them for this special 
event.  If you are interested, please contact Dr. Craig Zamer at 931-372-3650 or e-mail 
him at czamer@tntech.edu as soon as possible.  The deadline for registration will be 
here soon. 

Here are some details about the event: 

*The festival will take place on Friday, September 17th.  

*Dr. Sandra Snow from Michigan State University will be the headlining clinician. 

*Each choir gets a 30 minute slot to perform one or two prepared selections. 

*There are no grades, scores, or rankings.  Only constructive comments and 
suggestions from a master teacher. 

*In the afternoon all students will form a mass choir and will receive music to rehearse 
and perform that evening in concert.  (There is no requirement to learn any additional 
music!) 

*For the evening concert each choir will perform one of the two pieces they came 
prepared to sing, plus the two festival pieces all together. 

*Cost of the festival is $250 for a choir of less than 40 students and $350 for a choir of 
more than 40 students. 
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*The cost covers music for the festival, the clinic with Dr. Snow, and dinner will be 
provided to you and your students.  (Students will need to bring money to buy their 
own lunch or bring their own) 

*Clinic times will be given out based on receipt of registration fee and distance from the 
university. 

*Registration is due by August 30th. 

*There is only one spot left for this coming year's festival.  Please contact me at the 
information below and I will send you the registration form and other needed 
documents needed for participation.    

Craig Zamer, Ph.D. 

Director of Choral Activities 

Tennessee Tech University 

czamer@tntech.edu 

931-372-3650 
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